
 
 

 

 
28 November 2022 

  

Dear Conference President/National Church Boards, 

We are writing to you in preparation for the next congress in session of the International 

Ministerial Congress of the Church of God (Seventh Day) on 13-18 November 2023. The 

designated location for the congress will be in Port Harcourt, Nigeria, featuring the theme of 

"Equipped for the Global Mission". 

In the next few months, you will receive several updates as we progressively plan this event. 

As we have important business to attend to, please give prayerful attention to the planning 

and preparation currently underway. Please pray for those who are helping in the organising 

committees. Please pray for every blessing for the Lordship of Jesus Christ to be preeminent, 

not only in our planning and travel, but also throughout the event itself.  

We now need to compile a complete list of all attendees, and request the names of your 

Representative Delegate as well as any Alternate Delegate and/or Observers. We request 

that you send this information to us by 1 May 2023. 

We also remind all participating countries to prioritise their planning to allocate sufficient 

funds to send a Representative Delegate and an Alternate Delegate to Nigeria in 2023. We 

will have more information on costs in further correspondence. 

May God bless us with an outpouring of His Holy Spirit as we anticipate a wonderful time of 

working together in fellowship in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. Thank you for your help 

with this information. 

On behalf of the International Ministerial Congress, 
 

 
John Klassek 

Secretary 

 

https://imc.cog7.org  

 
Ramon Ruiz 

President 

 

 

 
 

 

Bryan Cleeton 

Executive Director 

 

 


